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Anyone who has attempted to make a net quickly learns that there is more to this engaging craft than initially
meets the eye. In a perfect world, one would master the subtleties of net-making with a teacher standing
nearby for guidance. Short of that, a book by a seasoned teacher is the next best thing, which is what makes
Charles Holdgate's Net Making such an excellent guide. Mr. Holdgate, a beloved teacher and schoolmaster,
has taught countless students one-on-one how to make nets. He really knows how to explain the techniques
that will help you make great nets.

In Net Making, Mr. Holdgate brings his years of experience making nets and teaching this craft to create a
first-rate guide. Offering clear directions and many easy-to-follow diagrams and illustrations, Holdgate
demystifies the ancient art of net making to make it accessible to everyone.

Learn how to create your own hammocks, crab pots, basketball nets, shoulder bags, shopping bags, and
more. Inside you will find:

Fool-proof instructions on making a variety of practical nets●

Tips on modifying your netted accessories●

Helpful photos and easy-to-follow diagrams●

Guidance on tying basic knots and essential net making skills●

Instructions so clear you can make the perfect net on the first try●

This guide is both easy-to-follow for those coming to this craft for the first time, and comprehensive enough
to hold the interest of advanced net maker as well. Find out why Charles Holdgate's Net Making has been the
guide for a generation of net makers.
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From reader reviews:

Molly Cooper:

In this 21st century, people become competitive in every way. By being competitive at this point, people
have do something to make these survives, being in the middle of often the crowded place and notice by
simply surrounding. One thing that often many people have underestimated this for a while is reading. Yes,
by reading a e-book your ability to survive boost then having chance to stand than other is high. To suit your
needs who want to start reading a new book, we give you this specific Net Making book as nice and daily
reading reserve. Why, because this book is more than just a book.

Patricia Nebeker:

The event that you get from Net Making is the more deep you excavating the information that hide within the
words the more you get interested in reading it. It doesn't mean that this book is hard to understand but Net
Making giving you thrill feeling of reading. The author conveys their point in certain way that can be
understood by simply anyone who read the item because the author of this e-book is well-known enough.
That book also makes your current vocabulary increase well. It is therefore easy to understand then can go
along, both in printed or e-book style are available. We highly recommend you for having this Net Making
instantly.

Guadalupe Baum:

In this time globalization it is important to someone to acquire information. The information will make
someone to understand the condition of the world. The healthiness of the world makes the information much
easier to share. You can find a lot of personal references to get information example: internet, classifieds,
book, and soon. You can see that now, a lot of publisher in which print many kinds of book. The book that
recommended for you is Net Making this guide consist a lot of the information on the condition of this world
now. This specific book was represented just how can the world has grown up. The words styles that writer
use to explain it is easy to understand. Often the writer made some investigation when he makes this book.
Here is why this book ideal all of you.

Mary Hanlon:

Beside this Net Making in your phone, it could give you a way to get closer to the new knowledge or data.
The information and the knowledge you are going to got here is fresh from the oven so don't be worry if you
feel like an aged people live in narrow town. It is good thing to have Net Making because this book offers to
your account readable information. Do you sometimes have book but you seldom get what it's all about. Oh
come on, that will not happen if you have this with your hand. The Enjoyable set up here cannot be
questionable, including treasuring beautiful island. Techniques you still want to miss the item? Find this
book as well as read it from today!
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